Ils news and notes
September 11, 2017
Field Trip – Truckin’ THrough Nebraska

Our school is planning to attend Truckin’ Through Nebraska, a mobile museum that is traveling across Nebraska in honor of the 150th Anniversary of Nebraska’s statehood.  This museum will be in Central City, and we will visit it on September 18 from 10:00 to 11:00 a.m.  Following our time at the museum, we will have lunch at Dairy Queen.  We plan to leave school at 9:30 a.m.  Drivers so far are Mrs. Lenz, Mrs. Osentowski, and Mrs. Bauer.  If I’ve forgotten anyone, please let me know.  Also, plan to send money for a Dairy Queen meal.  We don’t plan to preorder, so send what you think your child will need.  We will return to school following lunch.
Parent-teacher conferences – wednesday, September 13
The date for parent-teacher conferences is this Wednesday, September 13.  There will be no school that day, and conferences may be scheduled from 1:00 – 6:30 that day. A confirmed schedule should have been emailed and texted to you.  If the time indicated doesn’t work, please contact Mrs. Lenz.
Music Forms for Mrs. Philippi

Upper grade music students, please remember to return all music forms for upcoming music festivals (Sing Around Nebraska/Singing Youth) to Mrs. Philippi.  Thanks!
Plum creek children’s literacy festival at concordia university, seward

The Plum Creek Children’s Literacy Festival is coming up on September 29. This festival provides students a chance to meet and listen to children’s authors and illustrators talk about their books and the process of writing and illustrating. Books by the authors we will meet and other authors are available for pre-order and can be autographed for each child. A list of books by the author/illustrator your child will see was sent home last week.  If you would like to see all the authors/books available, please stop after school to see a complete list.  Students in grades K – 3 will be seeing Laura Vaccaro Seeger, Christian Robinson, and Tad Hills.  Students in grades 5-8 will be seeing Joan Bauer, Jenni and Matt Holm, and Brandon Mull.  Due to a death in his family, we will no longer be seeing Kwame Alexander.  
Please return order forms for each book you order and make your payment by check or cash to Immanuel Lutheran School.  I will send in one order for the school.  Books are also available for purchase that day, but pre-ordering is suggested.  Even though our field trip is on a Friday, our kindergarten students are invited and encouraged to join us!  
Orders need to be returned by today, Monday, September 11, but I will still take them tomorrow.

  Thank you!
We will also need drivers.  So far, Mrs. Bauer plans to drive.  Please email, call, or text Mrs. Lenz if you are available to drive.  Thank you!
go to  ilspolk.weebly.com for lots of pictures and the weekly newsletter
Upcoming Dates

Monday, September 11 – Book Orders for Plum Creek Literacy Festival Due
Wednesday, September 13 - Parent-Teacher Conferences – NO SCHOOL

Monday, September 18 – Truckin’ Through Nebraska – 10:00 a.m.

Friday, September 29 – Plum Creek Literacy Festival at Concordia, Seward Friday, 
Friday, October 6 – Regional Lutheran Teachers’ Meeting – NO SCHOOL
Thursday, October 12 – End of the First Quarter 

Friday, October 13 – Teacher Work Day – NO SCHOOL

